
File No. 1899100 

September 26, 2018 

Hélène M.E. de Beer, Director Authorizations In Situ 

Alberta Energy Regulator 

Suite 1000, 250 – 5 Street SW 

Calgary, AB, T2P 0R4 

E-mail: Helene.deBeer@aer.ca

EIA Report Complete for Suncor Energy Inc.’s Proposed Meadow Creek West In Situ 

Project 

Dear Helene de Beer, 

In support of the Integrated Application No. 1899100, the Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) and 

appropriate government departments have reviewed the environmental impact assessment (EIA) 

report received on October 3, 2017 and supplemental information request responses received on 

January 23, 2018, April 13, 2018 and July 18, 2018, and have determined that the content of the

report meets the terms of reference issued on April 17, 2017. 

Please be advised that I have deemed the EIA report complete pursuant to Section 53 of EPEA. 

By copy of this letter, Suncor Energy Inc. (Suncor) is hereby informed of the EIA report 

completeness determination and that this determination does not represent acceptance or approval 

of the proposed project. The EIA report will now be considered further by the AER for a decision 

as to whether the project may proceed in the regulatory process. Suncor may be required to 

provide additional project information to the AER in order for the necessary regulatory decisions 

to be made and potential approvals issued. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or wish to discuss the review of the EIA report. 

Sincerely, 

Jon Keeler, P.Eng. 

Manager, In Situ North 

(Designated Director under EPEA) 

JK/rm 



2 

cc: Michael Morden, Suncor Energy Inc.  

Travis Shepherd, Suncor Energy Inc.
Raegan Merkel, Alberta Energy Regulator 

Hasin Haroon, Alberta Energy Regulator 

Melanie Daneluk, Alberta Environment and Parks 

Darlene Drayton-Skinner, Indigenous Relations 

George Chalut, Alberta Culture and Tourism 

Jennifer Graydon, Alberta Health 

Peter Ngo, Alberta Transportation 




